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TALBINGO PUBLIC
SCHOOL

IMPORTANT DATES
TERM 3 

Week beginning Monday 17th

July

Monday- Staff Development 

Day

Tuesday- Students first Day.

Talbingo Public School 
Welcomes Our New Principal.

Mrs. Denise Cherry. 
Denise will be joining our beautiful 

school  

Week 5 - Monday 14th August

Mrs. Levey’s last day will be 

Week 1- Wednesday 19th July 
Staff times for the intervening weeks 

will be as follows

• Mondays – Mrs Nicholls, Mrs 

Zimmer & Miss Howell, 

• Tuesdays- Mrs Nicholls & Mrs 

Zimmer 

• Wednesdays- Mrs Adams, Mrs 

Zimmer & Miss Howell (even weeks.)

• Thursdays- Mrs Adams, Mrs 

Zimmer & Miss Howell.

• Fridays- Mrs Adams & Mrs Zimmer 

ALPSS Naidoc Day

Last Friday the ALPS school’s
came together at Talbingo
Public School, to celebrate 
Naidoc week and farewell 
Mrs. Levey. The other schools 
spoilt us with a huge 
selection, of beautiful cakes 
and sweets.

The current theme for Naidoc
is ‘For Our Elders’. Which 
fitted in perfectly as we give 
thanks for Mrs. Levey’s 
commitment, dedication, 
knowledge, experience and 
the important role she holds 
in our community, that we 
are very grateful for.

Students had a fantastic 
time decorating 
Boomerangs and playing 
multicultural games.  Despite 
the weather, we all had a 
fantastic day together.



MASTER CHEFS IN THE MAKING
On Thursday's students 
participate in Enrichment 
Groups; book club, gardening 
and cooking. 
Enrichment Programs 
introduce students to new 
activities and skills. These 
groups are a fantastic way for 
students to explore other 
interests, socialise and learn 
new skills. 
In week 6 during cooking 
class, students made mini 
cinnamon scrolls. Mrs Adams 
then tasked the students to 
create a dish using a 
rectangle piece of puff pastry, 
cinnamon and or two fruits.
 
We have some amazing 
master chefs on our hands.

Mia- I made a pastry flower.
Jasmine- I made a two-fruit 
pie.
Maceo- I made some 
croissants & a pie.
Alara- I experimented & 
made a cinnamon ball.

Students Chat-

Jasmine- Year Six

I loved going to McAuley 
with Michael for 
orientation. The PE was 
my favorite part, we 
played ½ court basketball 
and Netball tag.

Alara - Year Four
I had lots of fun at the
ALPSS Naidoc Day, we got
to dress up in our Pj’s and
painted boomerangs with
our own designs. We also
played lots of fun games.

Ruby- Year One
I like doing word sorts and
I like when we get to do
art. The clay workshops
were also lots of fun.

CLAY WORKSHOPS
For the past four weeks,
students have
participating in clay art
workshops for beginners,
with Mr John Thomson.
Students have created
amazing works of art some
including pots, horses &
name plaques.
A huge thank you to Mr
Thomson for very
generously donating his
time and resources for the
workshops.
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